
Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

7th January 2025

Dear parents and carers

This term, Year 3 children are lucky enough to take part in Forest Schools, with activities run byMrs

Sadler. The sessions will take place on Tuesday afternoons, starting on Tuesday 14th January for the

whole of the Spring Term. The children will need to come into school wearing their PE kit but with their

Forest School waterproofs andwellies in a named bag.

Please see the school website for details including what the children will be doing, the handbook and

the kit that is required for every session. Please read these carefully, familiarising yourself and your

children with the routines andmaking sure the full kit is sent in everyweek, as it will take place in all
weather conditions.

https://www.widmerend.bucks.sch.uk/forest-school/

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks

Ms Atkins
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